Statement of Kazakhstan at the Third Cycle of UPR
Mauritania
19/01/2021, 9 am
Speaking time 1 minute 5 seconds

Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Mauritania to the third cycle of UPR. We note the reforms undertaken to implement the recommendations of the last cycle.  Particularly, we welcome the 2017 adoption of a law by parliament, which recognized reproductive health to be a universal right.
Taking this into consideration we make the following recommendations to the country.
- Ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights with the view of abolishing death penalty.
-Ensure equal access to education for all children including the children with disabilities.
-Move forward to end child marriage, with the goal of ending all child marriage by 2030 as per the SDGs.
We wish the delegation of Mauritania a successful review.
I thank you.
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